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Mount Riverview Public School

Works notification 12 October 2022

Dear school community,

Further to our notification distributed on 9 October 2022, works to remediate mould contamination at Mount
Riverview Public School is continuing.

Testing on classrooms in Block E took place on Monday 10 October 2022 and these rooms will remain out of
bounds until test results are received and the spaces are safe to re-open.

Additional cleaning started on Tuesday 11 October and will continue at other parts of the school. This additional
work may impact some classes and the Out of School Hours Care (OSHC) service in the coming days.

Where necessary, classes will be relocated to available learning spaces and the OSHC may need to operate from
the school hall for a short time. The OSHC operator will contact parents to confirm any drop off and pick
arrangements.

All remediation work will be done in accordance with all applicable legislation, regulations, policies, and
guidelines. All work will be completed by licensed and accredited contractors.

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local commmunity is our highest priority.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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